
November 19, 2021 

 

Dear Eastside Christian School Families and Friends, 

  

Warm greetings to all of you as you gather with family in this season of Thanksgiving 

and in celebration of the birth of our Savior.  

  

As 2021 draws to a close, I want to thank you for all that you have done for ECS and 

invite you to continue your support through the school’s Eagle Legacy Fund.  Because 

of your generous gifting to the Fund in past years, we have been able to make several 

renovations to improve the aesthetic of our buildings, regularly update the hardware 

and software needed to teach and learn in our increasingly digital world, and provide 

improved classroom curriculum and resources for reading, writing, math, science, art, 

sports and more. 

 

At Eastside Christian School we believe that an outstanding Christian education 

should be available to as many children as possible.  Consequently, we depend on 

fundraising to support various aspects of the ECS ministry that are not fully covered 

by tuition, and to offer admission to those with financial need.  All gifts to the 2021-

22 Eagle Legacy Fund will directly support ECS’s mission to offer these wonderful kids 

an excellent academic program in a Christ-inspired environment.   

  

To all of you who have already given so generously to ECS, please accept my heartfelt 

thanks and deepest appreciation.  If you have not yet given as a family this year or 

feel inspired to give more, I can assure you that every cent of what you give will be 

put right back into the school to make each student’s experience here priceless. 

  

With sincere appreciation, 

 

 

Mark Migliore 

ECS Principal 
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